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30 Hours 
 

If your child is 3 before the 31st 
December 2022 you may be eligible 

to claim for your child to stay at 
Nursery School for 30 hours. 

 
Please use the following website to 
check eligibility and also to renew 

any claims ready for January. 
 

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Thank you! 
We raised £73.50 for 

Children in Need 

 
Wednesday 7th December – Christmas Trail 10.30am/2.30pm and 
Chocolate Tombola 
 
Thursday 8th December – Christmas Jumper Day: £1 donation to 
Save the Children 
 
Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Party Day 
 
Friday 16th December – School Closes at 11am and 3.00pm for the 
Christmas Holiday and re-opens Wednesday 4th January 2023 

 

Emails will be sent next week with your child’s observations for this 
term. If you have any questions about the information we have sent 

you then please telephone the school office and we will arrange a 
time for you to speak with the class teachers.  

 

Merry 
Christmas and 
a Happy New 
Year from all 
the staff at                                                   
Rosegrove 

Nursery School 
 

 
Primary School Admissions 

2023 
School places for September 
2023 need to be applied for 

by  
15 January 2023.  

You can apply online at 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools  

 

 
Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Autumn 

Trail.  It was lovely to see so many parents in Nursery and 
we are looking forward to seeing you all again for our 

Christmas Trail this week. 

http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
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